
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Warning against Mckenzie Rosenthal & Associates 
 
Warning 
 
The Danish Financial Supervisory Authority has received several inquir-
ies from persons, who have been contacted by a company named 
Mckenzie Rosenthal & Associates, New York. 
 
According to information given to The Danish Financial Supervisory Au-
thority the company has offered to carry out financial services regulated 
by the Financial Business Act. 
 
The Company has not been licensed by The Danish Financial Supervi-
sory Authority in accordance with the Financial Business Act to carry out 
such services. Furthermore the company is not registered with The Secu-
rities And Exchange Commission, New York. 
 
Companies who are authorised to carry out financial services in Denmark 
can be found here: http://www.finanstilsynet.dk/sw1267.asp 
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